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                                                         HEADTEACHERS MESSAGE 
                                                                             

 

On Tuesday evening, all of the Canvey schools came  
together - both primary and secondary - and a child from 
 each year group was presented with an award at the  
Cornelius school. These awards are extremely special and 
 they were received for their dedication and commitment  
to learning as well as always being a fantastic role model,  
following the school rules and having a brilliant growth  
mindset. The children should be extremely proud of  
themselves just as their teachers and families are. A big  
well done; we hope you enjoy spending your Amazon  
voucher and look after your certification with pride!  
 
What a fab night all the children had who went to the disco yesterday. They danced, sang, ate, drank and 
had lots of laughs with their friends! A big thank you to FOWG for all of their hard work organising the 
disco and to Miss Knowles for being a brilliant DJ. If you are interested in being part of FOWG to help 
support our school, please be in touch with Miss Knowles on Class Dojo for more information about the role. 
We are really appreciative of all of their hard work and events like the disco allow more resources to be 
spent on the children’s learning and development.  
 
Many of our year 6 children have been on their residential this week at Bradwell. Keep an eye out for the 
newsletter next week to see the incredible time they had!  
 
Have a wonderful week; thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
     

                               

                       
 
 

 
 

 READING BOOK 
Well done to the children who 

 have read 250 times 
Freya (Italy) 

Lily-Rose (Brazil) 
Freya (Egypt) 

 
 

 
    

                           
 
 

                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                      
 
 
 
                                        

 
 
 

 
 
                                                        DISPLAY FOR THE SCHOOL 
 
           Over the next couple of weeks and the summer holiday, please take a photograph or your child/children 
              in an unusual place reading. For example: under the bed, with a pet, sitting upside down in a treehouse,  
              on a beach, in a den, in a cage..... the options are endless! In September we are going to create a display             
              at the front of the school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

WOW!! 
Well done to the children who 

 have read 300 times 
Tommy (Mexico) 
Lacey (China) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

GOLD READING BADGE 
Well done to the children who 

have read 150 times 
Sienna (Wales) 

Jessica, Kimberley (Brazil) 
Tony (USA) 

Pixie (Mexico) 
 
 

 

    READING BADGES 

PLATINUM READING BADGE 
Well done to the children who 

have read 200 times 
Lennie (Brazil) 
Freya (Egypt) 
Bobby (USA) 
Matvii (China) 

 
 
 
 
 

 

SILVER READING BADGE 
Well done to the children who 

have read 100 times 
 

Ollie (USA) 
 
 

BRONZE READING BADGE 
Well done to the children who 

have read 100 times 
 

Ellie, Isaiah, Phoebe (Brazil) 
 
 



  

 
 
 
                        

    SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP 

                  PENN UK 

15 Kent’s Hill Road, Benfleet, 
SS7 5PN. Tel: 01268 751724 
       https://pennuk.com/ 

Please remember that we 

are a nut free school. This 
includes Nutella and 

Kinder products. 
 

                          
                          The Dinner Menu for 

     w/c 10th July 2023 will be  
Week 3 from the menu. Friday 14th July  

will be the French Day menu. 
Cold packed lunches are required  

to be ordered in advance. 
 
  

 

 

RESPECT OUR NEIGHBOURS 
 

Please can we kindly ask you to respect our 
neighbour’s property by not hanging items on 

their walls/gates or trespassing on their 
property, parking considerately and keeping 

the noise to a minimum.  
Thank you 

 
 

DRINK YOUR WAY TO BETTER HEALTH. DRINK WATER, STAY HYDRATED 
REMEMBER YOUR WATER BOTTLE! 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

                              CALENDAR 
Monday 10th July Transition Morning 

Tuesday 11th July Statutory Assessments (except Year 6) results to come home 

Tuesday 11th July Y5 Castle View School Taster Sessions 

Tuesday 11th July YF to Barleylands 

 

Wednesday 12th July Y5 Cornelius Vermuyden Taster Sessions 

Wednesday 12th July Y1 to Chalkwell Park 

Wednesday 12th July District Sports 

Thursday 13th July Parents Consultations (Year 6 to find out SATs results) 

Monday 17th July Year 2/1 (Italy and Iceland) Explorers day 

Monday 17th July Y6 Production 

Tuesday 18th July Y6 Adventure Island Trip 

Wednesday 19th July Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 19th July Y6 Inflatables Event 

Friday 21st July Non-Pupil Day (staff in) 

Monday 24th July to Monday 4th 
September 

Summer Break 

Tuesday 5th September School reopens for the Autumn term 

Wednesday 11th October Y5 in house Astronomy Roadshow Planetarium  

Friday 13th October FoWG Non-Uniform Day 

Monday 16th to Friday 27th October Half term 

Monday 30th October School reopens 

Friday 24th November FoWG Xmas Fete 

Monday 27th November to Friday 1st 
December 

Travelling Book Fair in LVH 

Thursday 21st December to Wednesday 
3rd January 2024 

Christmas and New Year holiday 

Thursday 4th January 2024 School reopens 


